MEMORANDUM

TO:
Matt McIntire, Board Chair

Randy Poe, Superintendent


Board Members
FROM:

Eric McArtor, Deputy Superintendent
DATE:
March 9, 2020
RE:
Alternative School Vice Principal Addition
For the board to approve the addition of a Vice Principal position at the Alternative Center to help with coverage of the building in the day to day operations and also for the consistency and safety when the Principal has to be out of the building.
I recommend the board approve this agreement, as presented
